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San Joaquin County Board of Supervisors Recognize Local Veterans 
Fifth District Honoree Army Lieutenant Colonel Brian Lucid 

 
STOCKTON – At their meeting Tuesday, May 13, 2025, the San Joaquin County Board of Supervisors 
held their Annual Veterans Recognition Ceremony. This year, Supervisor Rickman honored Mountain 
House resident, Mr. Brian Lucid. 
 
Lieutenant Colonel Brian Lucid served in the United States Army for 22 years, and after retiring from 
active duty, was employed at Ft. Hunter Liggett as an Army Civilian until recently. Born in San 
Francisco, Brian was raised in the Bay Area until he graduated San Jose State and was selected for 
Active Duty with the U.S. Army. His service took him all over the United States and around the world in 
places like Germany, Korea, and some of excursions to Haiti, Kuwait, Iraq, Honduras and other various 
locations. Brian excelled as an infantryman and was eventually transferred to logistics due to the needs 
of the Army.  
 
Brian is an active member of Post 1537 VFW in Tracy, where he is the Post Service Officer. He is the 
Program Director for the Knights of Columbus from St. Bernard's Parish in Tracy.  He served as a 
Director on the Mountain House Community Services District Board of Directors. Brian lives in 
Mountain House with his wife Indra, their son Orrey and dog June Carter Cash. Brian’s daughter Hanna 
is in San Jose working at the Fremont School for the Blind. 
 
Afterward, Supervisor Rickman stated, “It is fitting that we recognize and honor our veterans in May 
this year, as we mark the 80th Anniversary of the end World War II. Also, in the coming days and 
months, we will observe Memorial Day in remembrance and honor of those who made the ultimate 
sacrifice for our freedoms, and celebrate the 250th anniversaries of the Army, Navy, and Marine Corps. 
It was a privilege to honor and recognize Mountain House resident Brian Lucid, for his service to our 
nation and his continued service to our community.” 
 
For more information about Supervisor Rickman, please visit the District 5 webpage. 
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